Firchow, Kevin

From: Scanlon, Amy

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 11:20 AM
To: Firchow, Kevin

Subject: Regent restaurant

Hi Kevin,

Thanks for notifying me about the alterations adjacent to the designated landmark Italian Workmen’s Club. The outdoor
dining request and the beer garden request will not affect the landmark building in a way that would be visually intrusive
or adversely affect the historic character and integrity of the landmark.

Best,

Amy

Amy Loewenstein Scanlon, Registered Architect
Preservation Planner

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development
Planning Division

Madison Municipal Building Ste LL.100

215 Martin Luther King Jr Bivd

P.O. Box 2985

Madison W1 53701-2985

ascanlon@cityofmadison.com

608.266.6552

In compliance with State public records law, the City of Madison retains copies of ALL email messages to
and from this mailbox. Email messages may be released in response to appropriate open record requests.



